College welcomes frosh Monday, all students Tuesday
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ABOVE: New freshmen to Seward County Community College/Area Technical School in Liberal
participated in Welcome Day activities Monday. Students participated in group exercises as a
way of developing new friendships and meeting people and learned about the college. Area
representatives from businesses and clubs and organizations welcomed students Monday
evening as a way of introducing themselves to the college’s new students. For more photos of
Tuesday’s opening day of school at the college, see PAGE 3A. Courtesy photo

LEFT: A young lady studies her schedule for the 2013 fall semester between classes Tuesday
afternoon at the SCCC/ATS campus. L&T photo/Jeremiah Wilson




